

Detachment Officers

Detachment Information

Squadron Information

Greetings fellow members! Here is some news that may be of interest to you.

Detachment Convention

If you have not done so, you can still register for the Detachment Convention July 15-17 in Middleton, WI. If you can't make it all weekend, join us Friday afternoon or sometime on Saturday. Even a few hours can be worth your while.

More information can be found at the <u>Convention</u> page on our website>

2017 Membership Cards Distributed

The 2017 Membership Cards were distributed at King, WI on June 18. They have been bundled with the membership cards for your sponsoring Legion Post. Please see your Post Adjutant or Post Commander for your cards.

2016 Membership

Congratulations to all of your hard working members. We have surpassed 100% officially by the National organization. Wisconsin is the first Detachment in the Central Region to reach 100%. 11 of 12 Districts are at or over 100%. Detachment Commander Mike Kollmansberger is very proud of all of you.

'Til Next Time

Expect more news next month. As always, thank you for your continued membership and dedication to The Wisconsin American Legion Family.

David Faust Detachment Adjutant Sons of The American Legion, Detachment of Wisconsin PO Box 388 Portage, WI 53901-0388

adjutant@wisal.org

Office: 608-745-1090

Proud Possessor of a Priceless Heritage



Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin